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Emma graduated from Farmington 
Senior High School in 2017. She writes:  

 
 

Dear Donors of the BJC Scholarship,  
 
I wanted to express my extreme gratitude for the 

opportunities this scholarship has provided me. This 
scholarship has lessened the amount of financial stress on 
my parents and has allowed me to spend three years so 
far at the school of my dreams, Mizzou. I am currently 
in my first year of nursing school which is going well. I 
am extremely thankful for this scholarship for giving me 
the chance to be the first in my family to go to college. 
My college career would not be possible without the 
generous donations of people like you. I hope to 
continue my good grades going into this next semester 
and year and can’t wait to graduate and possibly work 
for a BJC hospital in the future.  

 
Thank you,  
Emma Means  

 

 


